
SHAC Meeting Minutes 

September 20, 2023 

 

1. Welcome 

Meeting started at 4:30pm. 11 members in attendance.  

 

2. Guest speaker from the Department of State Health Services 

Gave information on TB requirements in different districts. TB discussion 

for Brazos ISD will be continued in the December meeting. 

 

3. Bailey Demny informed members of the new narcan/epi pen mandate and has 

added them to the school orders for approval.  

 

4. Stop the Bleed Stations 

Members moved to place Stop the Bleed stations at each AED, instead of 

in the emergency bags in each classroom. There will be one additional 

Stop the Bleed station in the elementary due to there only being one AED 

on the campus. Cohesive elastic bandages, tourniquets, and abdominal 

pads will be added to the emergency bags that are currently in 

classrooms.  

 

5. Aurora Concepts will be administering vaccines on October 5th.  

 

6. Next meeting date will be December 7th.  

 


